NOTICES- 28/11/21

1. Envelopes for the Advent campaign are placed in front of the Altar. Kindly put in your
contribution in the box in front of the altar. Payment should be made by cheque only.
Kindly also fill in the details of your full name and address on the envelope, so that a

receipt can be sent to you.

2. In the season of Advent we are collecting grains like Rice, wheat. Pulses, sugar &
tea for the poor & needy families of our parish. You may place your contribution in
the plastic bins placed in front of the Christmas Tree. After you put in your
contribution, you may put up a bell from the basket on the Christmas Tree. A humble
request to put in your contributions in 1 kg packets, to make it easier to distribute to

the families

3. All Articles, Reports and Advertisements for the Christmas issue of the Parish Bulletin should
be posted on the Church e-mail before the 8t Dec. The tariffs for the Ads are put up on the

Notice Board.

4. To spread the true message of Christmas. The Small Christian Communities are
encouraged to put up cribs and Christ centric stars in the neighborhood. There will be a
competition for the crib and star. The judges will be coming around on Monday, 27th
Dec. from 6.00 p.m. The winners will be declared at the new year mid night mass.
Kindly come forward to help your Community leaders in this effort, and thus be a herald
for Christ this Christmas. If you are making a collection at the crib, please do it for the
Advent campaign for educating and skill training the under privileged, that is being

conducted by the Centre for Social Action.

5. Last Sunday’s collection was Rs. 54,204/-. Thank you for your generosity.






